55 KOY

ARIZONA’S RADIO STATION

June 30, 1988

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein

8209 W. 78th st.

Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Virgil:

A check of your reception report against our station log confirms
that on June 26, 1988 you heard Radio KOY FM (Y95), 95.5 Mhz,
Phoenix, Arizona at approximately 1:00 p.m.

We are, therefore, pleased to comply with your request for a
verification of reception.

We appreciate hearing from you.
Sincerely,

Roger E. Johnson

Chief Engineer
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P.S. Enclosed is a Y95 t-shirt.
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